Prayer Requests
Jan-April 2023

1. For wisdom and healing
as we seek to grieve and
help my mother through this
transition.

2. For our home church as
they seek God’s will for a
new pastor.

3. For all of the logistics as
we continue to work toward
moving to Congo.

The Caviness Family

Reaching the Republic of Congo for Christ.

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Home going:

Though many of you may have heard already, my heart breaks to announce that my
father (Pastor Clint Caviness) went to his heavenly home on Friday afternoon March
24" Though my heart aches at his loss, I rejoice that my dad faithfully ran his race for
our Savior without compromise, scandal or stain. He passed suddenly at his home at
the age of 61. There is no way to express with words the impact his life had for the
cause of Christ. For me personally, he was my dad, my pastor, my counsellor, my
prayer warrior, my encourager and my lifelong friend. I am so thankful for the blessed
hope of an eternity together in glory. I apologize for not writing sooner. I have found
this letter to be much more difficult to write than I expected. I would like to offer my
deepest gratitude to the many who have expressed condolences and support to myself
and my family.

Moving forward:

I have been so incredibly thankful that the Lord has allowed us to be here to support
my mother, my family and my church through this time. After much prayer and
counsel, we have decided to postpone our departure for Congo for a short time to help
my mother through this transition. We are still actively working toward our departure
and are currently looking to leave early summer of this year. Please pray for our
family as we seek to strengthen each other in the Lord. Also, please be in prayer for
our home church as they mourn the loss of their pastor and begin the process of
seeking the Lord’s will for a new pastor. Both our family and our church recognize
that our mission is not over. We still have a job to do, souls to reach and our Savior to
follow until he calls us home. We are grieving, but we are also resolved to faithfully
accomplish our mission for Christ.

Family:

Thank you for praying for Kelci’s health. Though we have not yet found a specific
cause for the problems she experienced last year, she is no longer having any
problems. We are also much better prepared now if her symptoms were to resume.

Thank you for loving and faithfully supporting our family and our ministry.

For His Glory,
The Caviness Family
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